
 
 
 
 
Please remember to: 
 

 Take home recyclable waste. 

 Put other waste in the bin on the 
church driveway on Stoneleigh Park 
Road. 

 Clear up. 

 Sweep up. 

 Mop up. 

 Wash up. 

 Stack adult chairs at far end of hall – 
not in front of cupboard doors 

 Switch off lights and appliances 

 Make sure fire door is closed 
securely. 

 Lock up. 

 
Thank you. 
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